Lincoln Hills Sports Car Group Minutes

Orchard Creek Lodge, Fine Arts Room

November 6, 2006 7:00 P.M.

Board Members


President, Ernie Drake


Membership Chair, Gen Tewart


Secretary, Steve Garavito

Event Coordinator, Steve Postle


Treasurer, Dick Brewster

Social Chair, Candi Garavito


Historian & Liaison to Community Association, Don Belval

Introductions

· Ernie welcomed members and guests.

Reports

· Ernie read the minutes of the 10/2/06 meeting.  The minutes were approved.

· Gen reported that we have 47 members.

· Ernie reported that the ending balance in the group’s checking account on 10/31/06 was $480.28, which reflects two new members, a $200 deposit for the holiday party, and purchase of another set of 2-way radios.

· Chere asked people to sign up for the holiday party to be held at the Victorian in Roseville on 12/5/06.  Cost is $35 per person and needs to be received by 11/20.

· Ernie reported that the website had pictures of the Oktoberfest and Mendocino trip.

Old Business
· Ernie congratulated the Postles and Brewsters for a great trip to Mendocino and the redwoods.

· Ernie asked for people to return the Liability Release forms, which are required to participate in “rolling events.” 

· Ideas for 2007 trips should be sent to Steve Postle, who is leading the trip planning committee.

New Business
· The election of 2007 officers took place.  The following people were elected:
(1) President – Ernie Drake; (2) Secretary – Kathy Fernandes; (3) Treasurer – Dick Brewster; (4) Membership Chair – BJ Julson; (5) Events Coordinator – Steve Postle; (6) Liaison to the Community Association/Historian – Don Belval; (7) Social Chair – Pat Heesch.

· Tom Webb discussed our holiday season charitable activities.  It was agreed that the group would provide gifts to four area families identified by the Lighthouse Foundation.  Individual members will donate gifts to members of the families and the Group will provide each family with a $100 supermarket gift certificate.  Individual gifts must be received by the group coordinator for each family by 11/24/06 and should not be wrapped.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m.

LHSCG Secretary, Steve Garavito
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